Council Meeting

15th February 2012
Notice of Motion under Council Procedure Rule 14
Library Consultation
This Council requests that the Cabinet scraps its current consultation document regarding the proposed new library, which is biased and unfair and does not meet the needs nor the desires of Calderdale residents.
This Council then requests that a new consultation be commenced using a consultation document that sets out equably the pros and cons of each option for the current Library and the disposal of the Heath buildings.

Councillor J Hardy
